
SEVASTOPOL ELEMENTARY – “Pioneering the Next Generation”                            4K-5 Newsletter 
 
 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

4550 Highway 57 Sturgeon Bay, WI 54235                                        Phone: (920) 743-6282 
Facebook: facebook.com/sevastopolpioneers/                                Website:  sevastopol.k12.wi.us 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

February 11, 2022 

So much has already happened this year with us recently starting the second semester.  It is hard to 

believe but the 100th day of in-person learning is today, February 11.  Although this year has been so 

much better than what we experienced last year, we have still had our challenges that exist in any year 

combined with the overlaying issue of covid still around.  That said, the support from families and the 

efforts of staff have truly made this a solid year so far for our students.  Thank you for all that you do in 

being a partner in the education process.  Hopefully, the next 80+ days will be as successful as the first 

100. 

Upcoming Events / Dates to Remember: 

Monday, March 21-25 – Spring Break / No Classes 
 
                                                                                        Other Notes 

Spelling Bee & Geography Bee:  Congratulations to Maggie Thomas (4th grade) who will be 

representing Sevastopol at the regional bee this month.

Parent-Teacher Conferences:  Thank you to those parents that met with teachers last week. 

Military Personnel Support / Community of Caring Program:  In January we made cards and 

collected items to be able to send a care package to sailors on the USS Gonzalez.  Thank you 

to everyone that contributed so that we could show our support to those serving our 

country. 

Dental Health (Feb): February is national dental health awareness month.  Please talk to your 

child(ren) about:   

• Brush Your Teeth 2 or 3x per Day  
• Always Brush Before Bedtime  
• Don’t Share Your Toothbrush  
• Change Your Toothbrush Every 3 Months  

• Clean Between Your Teeth With Floss  
• Avoid Sweets / Sugary Foods & Drinks  
• See Your Dentist / Hygienist 2x per Year 

 
 

  
PTO: The parent-teacher organization is holding its monthly meeting on Tuesday, February 

22 at 4:00.  Please consider joining the meeting. 

 

 



Kids Heart Challenge: Next week, February 14th-18th we will be participating in our Kids Heart 

Challenge Event in Phy. Ed. This event focuses on making heart healthy choices as well as 

having a fundraising component which benefits the American Heart Association. Students 

have the opportunity to register online and fundraise through February 18th (fundraising is 

optional, all students will participate in the event).   If half of the students in your son or 

daughter’s classroom REGISTER for the event, their teacher will receive a $25 Amazon Gift 

card (no fundraising required … just registration). 

Please use the following link to get to the Sevastopol Elementary School Kid’s Heart 

Challenge website:   Sevastopol Elementary School Kid's Heart Challenge Website 

Here is a link to one of the reasons why we support the American Heart Association’s mission 

of teaching students to be Heart Healthy.  Slade's Story 

Pancake Supper:  The National Honor Society is hosting a Pancake Supper (with pancakes, 
bacon and more) Tuesday, February 15th in the school cafeteria.  It runs from 4:30-7:30 and 
includes student project displays and live music by the high school band and choir.  It is free 
(a $5 charitable donation is requested).  Any money raised will go towards senior 
scholarships.   

 

Attached is information about our Mighty Pioneers cornhole tournament on March 12th. The 

Mighty Pioneers organization is a volunteer group of community members that helps fund 

youth sports at Sevastopol.  This tournament helps raise money to purchase uniforms and 

equipment for our youth.  

Tundra Tales:  Remember to be encourage reading at home.  We are asking students to read 
for 60 minutes per week.  Those who read for 480 minutes through March 27 are eligible to 
receive a free pass to tour the Packers Hall of Fame.   
 

 

 

https://www2.heart.org/site/TR?fr_id=6319&pg=company&company_id=326849
https://youtu.be/9zbbRCfLD8E


 

 

 



 


